From: Christopher Sullivan

To: Reapportionment
Subject: Re-drawing Voting Districts
Date: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 6:25:44 PM

To the Connecticut Reapportionment Committee,

I’m writing in regards to adjusting Connecticut’s voting districts. I feel that the current voting districts do not
accurately represent myself nor the people around me. I live in a more rural part of Hartford county, however the
city of Hartford is included in this district. The citizens that live in or immediately around Hartford do not
necessarily share the same political priorities that I do. However because of their numbers, they can influence voting
decisions for me. This is completely unfair.

Please consider establishing an outside group of citizens to redraw the districts. Or please redraw the voting districts
in such a way, that the larger cities are by themselves and more of the rural towns that share similar priorities are
grouped together.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Christopher J. Sullivan
Enfield
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